
 

 

The goal of the workshop is to bring together various ideas on detection, 
characterization, and formation of binary and multiple objects among the 
NEO, main-belt, Trojan, and TNO populations.  

In keeping with prior workshops (2007:  Steamboat Springs, Colorado  and      
2010:  Poznan, Poland), Binaries 3 will be held at a quiet and off-the-
beaten-path location. These workshops were modeled after CD (see 
below), with generous amounts of time for discussion and interaction, in a 
relaxed environment.  We are fortunate for 2013 that we can hold the 
workshops back-to-back.   
 
 
For information, contact Bill Merline (merline@boulder.swri.edu) 
 
Immediately preceding Binaries 3 (at the same resort) will be: 
 

8th Workshop on  
Catastrophic Disruption  

in the Solar System (CD-8) 
June 24 - 27,  2013 

For more information, contact Bobby Bus (sjb@ifa.hawaii.edu) 
 
We plan to organize optional field-trips to Mauna Kea (June 28), and to 
Volcanoes National Park (both before CD-8 and after Binaries 3).  


